Officeof
Environment
ﬁgﬂ & Heritage

Your reference:  MPO7_0036
Our reference: DOC13/42725
Contact: Krister Waern (02) 6640 2503

Ms Belinda Scott

Infrastructure Projects

Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ms Scott

Re: Exhibition of modification Request for Glenn Innes Wind Farm (07_0036)

| refer to the correspondence from the Department of Planning and Infrastructure (DP&I) to the Office of
Environment and Heritage (OEH) dated 29 July 2013, regarding the above proposed project approval.

OEH, formerly the Department of Environment, Climate Change and Water, previously provided a
submission to DP&I on the Glenn innes wind farm proposal in 2009. OEH understands from recent
discussions with DP&I that the modification sought only relates to the extension of time to the expiry
date of the approval. As such OEH has no further comments in relation to this matter.

If you require further information or clarification please contact Krister Waern on (02) 6640 2503.

Yours sincerely
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DIMITRI YOUNG
Senior Team Leader Planning - North East

Regional Operations

Locked Bag 914, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450
Federation House Level 7, 24 Moonee Street,
Coffs Harbour NSW 2450
Tel: {02) 6651 5946 Fax: (02) 6651 6187
ABN 30 841 387 271
www.environment.nsw.qov.au




